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Adventist Heritage Center

From: Erik Carter <eccarter=llu.edu@mail123.wdc01.mcdlv.net> on behalf of Erik Carter 
<eccarter@llu.edu>

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 12:39 PM
To: Adventist Heritage Center
Subject: AUSS Call for Papers 2018 

 

Dear ASRS Members: 

 

On behalf of the ASRS leadership, we would like to inform you of a recent Call for Papers 

with Andrews University Seminary Studies on hermeneutics. Please see the official CFP 

below. 

 

Regards, 

Erik C. Carter 

Communications Director 

Adventist Society for Religious Studies  

  

 

 

2018 CALL FOR PAPERS ON HERMENEUTICS 
  

Dear Scholar, 

  

Andrews University Seminary Studies is planning to publish a 

special issue in 2018 on Biblical and Theological Hermeneutics. 

We invite you to submit articles from various disciplinary 



2

perspectives, such as Old Testament, New Testament, Church 

History, Historical Theology, Systematic Theology, Christian 

Ethics, Christian Ministry, and Missiology.  

  

Scholars in these disciplines are invited to share their research on 

hermeneutical definitions, challenges, and implications in 

connection with, but not limited to, the following subject areas: 

 Principles of hermeneutics such as sola, prima, and tota 

scriptura, inner-biblical hermeneutics, presuppositions, context, 

and application; 

 Types of hermeneutics such as canonical, redemptive-historical, 

historical-biblical, historical grammatical, historical-critical, 

social-critical, philosophical-theological, literary, structural, and 

rhetorical; 

 Sources and resources for hermeneutics such as Scripture, 

tradition, experience, and reason; 

 Hermeneutics for different biblical genres such as history, 

narrative, prophetic, wisdom, psalms, legal, apocalyptic, 

gospels, parables, epistles; 

 History of hermeneutics such as premodern, modern, and 

postmodern hermeneutics. 

  

Interested scholars may submit queries or abstracts to 

auss@andrews.edu for editorial feedback before writing a full 

article. Completed articles are to be submitted to 

www.andrews.edu/auss via the “Submit Manuscript” link in the 

sidebar. Please indicate in your cover letter that your article is in 
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response to the “Call for Papers on Hermeneutics.” Articles must 

be received by 31 August 2017.  

  

Sincerely, 

Martin F. Hanna and John W. Reeve, Editors 
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